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Public Meeting on Peverly Hill Road Improvement Project to be 

held Wednesday, July 27th   

 
PORTSMOUTH, NH – The Department of Public Works will be holding a second public 

meeting on the Peverly Hill Road improvement project on Wednesday, July 27th from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 

p.m. in the Public Library’s Levenson Room to review potential design plans.  

This meeting follows the receipt of Federal funding in April for the initial engineering and 

conceptual design of sidewalks, bike lanes and drainage improvements on Peverly Hill Road. A public 

meeting was held in May to give interested parties a chance to provide their input before the conceptual 

design began in earnest.  

The purpose of this meeting will be to present the three design alternatives for the corridor based 

on the previous input. The City’s consultant, McFarland Johnson, will present the alternatives as 

conceptual plans, as no detailed engineering has been done to date. This meeting will offer another 

opportunity for residents to offer feedback on the presented plans as well as other ideas to improve the 

features and safety of this area.  

For additional information, please contact Eric Eby, Portsmouth’s Parking and Transportation 

Engineer, at 766-1415 or ebeby@cityofportsmouth.com. 
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